
6th, 7th & 8th Grade Orchestra Field Trip!!! 
Chicago Symphony Orchestra – Sunday, May 17th 2020 

We are thrilled to invite all of our 6th, 7th & 8th grade students (and families!) enrolled in orchestra to attend the 
Chicago Symphony Orchestra trip this year. This year’s concert is CSO goes to the movies Jurassic Park.  We will 
watch the movie Jurassic Park and the orchestra will play a live soundtrack while we watch. Forms and payment 
must be received by Friday, September 27th in order to attend. Thank you for honoring this important deadline.   

WHEN:  Sunday, May 17th, 2020 
Students & parents will travel on a bus from Clarendon Hills Middle School to Chicago. We will 
leave school at 1:30 p.m. and return about 7:00 p.m.  (Due to lack of parking at HMS) 

COST: $65 per person, which includes bus transportation costs and paid admission to the symphony 
concert. We are sorry that no refunds are available for this trip.  

DRESS:  Business casual. No jeans or athletic wear. Symphony Center is an elegant concert hall. 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Chicago Symphony Orchestra Field Trip  
Permission slips due no later than: Friday, September 27th  

My child has permission to attend the CSO field trip on Sunday, May 17th. I am aware that my child will be bused to 
and from Symphony Center in downtown Chicago. 

❑ I agree to pay for the CSO ticket(s) admission and bus transportation on Skyward. 

Number of Tickets you would like to purchase: ___________ 

Student Name: ____________________________________   

Parent Name(s): ___________________________________ 

Parent Signature:_______________________________________________     

Phone Number:___________________________ 


